TeENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
KNOXVILLE. TENNESSEE 37902

FEB 28 1985

Mr. John Marlar

U.S. Environmental Protection
Agency, Region IV

Water Management Division

345 Courtland Stree:, NE.

Atlanta, Georgia 30365

Dear Mr. Marlar:

Enclosed is a revised discharge monitoring report (DMR) for Sequoyah
Nuclear Plant (NPDES Permit No. TN0O026450, DSN 102) for April, May, June,
and August 1984. The revision results from changes in the original flow
values reported.

If you have questions, please call Thayer Broili at FTS 856-6608 in
Knoxville, Tennessee.

Sincerely,

V. e,

Martin E. Rivers, Director
Environmental Quality

Enclosures /

cc (Enclosures):
Mr. Harold R. Denton, Diroctorj/
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
Attention: Document Control Clerk

Mr. D. Elmo Lunn, Director

Tennessee Department of Public Health
Division of Water Management

150 Ninth Avenue, North--TERRA Building
Nashville, Tennessee 37203

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II - Suite 2900

101 Marietta Street, NW.

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

see page 2
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Mr. John Marlar

ce:l

Tennessee Division of Water
Management

Environmental Health Services

2501 Milne Street

Chattanooga, Tennessee 37406

FEB 28 1985



